
 

Freddie Mac Announces File Format Changes to Monthly Fixed Rate Factor File 
  
February 19, 2013  
 
Beginning in May 2013, the file format in the Monthly Fixed Rate Factor file will be updated to include a record 
type field at the beginning of the file.  As a result, this will shift the position of several fields, including the Pool 
Number and Pool Factor.  An updated Disclosure Guide will be posted to the website at a later date, however, please 
see file format changes below. This change will be effective in the Monthly Fixed Rate Factor file 
(fdYYMMDD.txt) disclosed on May 6th, 2013 and will help to accommodate the disclosure of additional record 
types on this file in the future.  
 
Current format (through April 2013): 

 
 

Format as of May 2013: 

 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Investor Inquiry at Investor_Inquiry@freddiemac.com. 


